
 

    

R 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

PASTORAL TEAM  
Fr Ben Kerridge Vicar                                        The Vicarage, 99 Hillfield Av, N8 7DG       020 8340 1300        frben.holyinnocents@gmail.com  

Fr Patrick Henderson Associate Vicar            The Vicarage, Granville Road, N4 4EL       020 8340 2051        pjhenderson2001@yahoo.co.uk 

Brenda Barwick Lay Reader                             41 Elder Avenue, N8 8PS                             020 8340 5382        brenda.barwick01@btinternet.com  

Gemma Green Pastoral Assistant         41 Elder Avenue, N8 8PS                             020 8340 0050        gemma.holyinnocents@gmail.com 
 

@HolyInnocentsN8             www.holy-innocents.org.uk 
                  

 /HolyInnocentsN8  

 
 

 

Pentecost 
Sunday 20th May 2018 

 

WELCOME TO CHURCH 
 

 
 

Hymns: 367, 137, 138, 342 
All Hymns are in the New English Hymnal 

 

Tea and coffee are served after Mass 
Please take this sheet home with you 

THE PARISH OF HOLY 

INNOCENTS HORNSEY 
with 

Holy Trinity Stroud Green 

and St Paul’s Harringay  

 

 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

All services are at Holy Innocents unless stated 
 

 

Monday 21st May: Mary, Mother of the Church 
9.30am      Mass 
 

Tuesday 22nd May: Feria 
10.00am  Mass St Paul’s 
7.30pm     Mass Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday 23rd May: Feria 
9.30am     Mass  
 

Thursday 24th May: Feria 
7.00pm     Mass  
 

Saturday 26th May: St Philip Neri 
12.00pm   Mass 
 

Sunday 27th May: The Most Holy Trinity 
9.15am     Morning Prayer 
10.00am   Parish Mass with Baptism and Confirmation 
4.30pm  Evening Prayer 
5.00pm     Contemplate 
 

TODAY 
10.00am All-Age Parish Mass 

Today’s mass will be an all-age, interactive service 
5.00pm Contemplate  

Please do join us at 5.00pm for a short contemplative service, 
which includes 20 minutes’ silence.   

 

  

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
 

Israel, Frederick, May, Lorna, Charles, Mrs Harte, Pearl, Anthony,  
Fr John, Patricia, Linda, Patricia, Charmaine and her family, Jeri, 

Maloma, Wilburn, Valerie, Joy, Icilda, Veronica, Lorraine and Jennifer, 
Wilna, Elizabeth, Sally, Lynette, Sydney, Joyce and her family,  

Kevin, Davis and Derek, Mr John, Elijah. 

DATA PROTECTION CONSENT FORMS 
A change in law requires all organisations to have written consent to 

collect, use and store information such as names, addresses and 
contact details. So, if you would like us to keep in contact with you, 
please complete one of the consent forms and return it to Fr Ben or 
Brenda. If you would like more details, please see the privacy notice. 

MAY HALF-TERM YOUTH TRIP 
On Tuesday 29th May, there will be a trip for our children and young 
people to Kidspace in Romford, an indoor adventure playground. We 
meet at Hornsey Station at 12.30pm and return by 5.00pm. Parents 

are welcome to come along. Please speak to Gemma for details.  

GOSPEL WORKSHOP 
There will be a Gospel Singing workshop on Saturday 9th June from 
10.00am to 11.30am. The workshop will be led by a member of the 

Gospel Centre. It promises to be a fun session - do come along! 

CORPUS CHRISTI 
Please do join us on Sunday 3rd of June for a procession at 4.00pm 
from Holy Innocents to St Mary's Tower, which will be followed by 

Benediction. Drinks and refreshments will be served after the service. 

TRINITY FAIR 
On Saturday 9th June, Holy Trinity in Stroud Green will be holding 
their annual fair from 10.30am to 3.00pm. Please do come along. 

WALSINGHAM YOUTH PILGRIMAGE 
From 30th July to 3rd August, we are inviting our children and young 

people (aged 11 – 18) to a youth pilgrimage to Walsingham.  
With a summer festival vibe, it is a week of worship, music, 

 prayers, camping activities, having fun and meeting new people.  
Please speak to Nina or Gemma for more details. 

A TRIP TO FRANCE 
On Saturday 7th July, there will be a trip to Boulogne Hypermarket  

and town. Tickets £40. Please speak to Angie for details and tickets. 

A TRIP TO MARGATE 
There will be a seaside trip to Margate on Monday 27th August.  

Tickets £20. Please speak to Angie for details and tickets. 

AUTUMN FAIR 
This year, the Autumn Fair will take place on Saturday 15th 

September. Please speak to Vilma if you would like to be involved. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
We offer our prayers and congratulations to Jessica West and 

Matthew Austin who were married yesterday, Saturday 19th May. 
 

 

 CONFIRMATIONS & BAPTISMS 
Next Sunday 27th May, we will celebrate the confirmations of 
Elizabeth, Natalie, Nalaiya, Nami, Kaleelah, Tayah, Kach, Sky, 
Melissa and Jade. We will also welcome Kaleelah, Tayah and 

Kach as members of our church family as they are baptised. We 
assure them of our prayers. The service will be followed by a 

bring and share lunch – please do bring along some food, wine 
or soft drinks to celebrate this special occasion! 


